Andrew Winney

From: Perfors, Tracy <tperfors@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 9:00 AM
To: Andrew Winney

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: GOVT 1042
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Andrew, and happy new year! Thanks for touching base regarding the 1041-2 well reclamation. |
appreciated your crews diligence in removing the pit and liner and starting the reclamation. | went by to ook at
it in December and | think everything is proceeding well - the contour looks good and it was seeded and fenced.
Now it'sjust a matter of time to let the vegetation grow in, and do weed control if weeds start coming in.
Hopefully we can get some snow - it's been an unusually dry winter here so far.

Thank you for checking in, and | hope you're doing well up north.
Cheers,
Tracy

On Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 1:57 PM, Andrew Winney <awinney@samson.com> Wrote:

Good Afternoon,

| just wanted to recap the progress Samson Resources made on the GOVT 1042 well that we reclaimed earlier
this year.

Initially we found there was contaminated soil on the site that was placed on a pit liner. The soil and pit liner
was hauled to the Wray Gulch landfill at the end of the summer. We then recontoured the location, then
seeded and fenced the location off to help in revegetation.

| wanted to make sure you were satisfied with the work that has been completed.

Thank you for al of the help along the way,

Andrew Winney, CSP

Safety Specidist



(307) 640-0522

awinney@samson.com

Tracy Perfors
Natural Resource Specialist, BLM
White River Field Office

(970) 878-3811 office
(970) 317-1534 cell



